
 

 

Privacy Statement 

At White Life Insurance we are committed to protecting the privacy of our customers and website 
visitors. This privacy statement outlines how we collect, use, disclose, and protect your personal 
information when you visit our website or use our services. 

Information We Collect: We collect personal information when you request a quote or purchase a 
policy, including your name, address, phone number, email address, date of birth, and health 
information. We may also collect information from third-party sources, such as medical providers, to 
process your insurance application. 

Use of Information: We use the information we collect to provide our services to you, including 
processing your insurance application, issuing a policy, and providing customer support. We may 
also use your information to communicate with you about our products and services, provide 
marketing materials, and conduct research and analysis. 

Disclosure of Information: We do not sell or rent your personal information to third parties for 
marketing purposes. We may disclose your information to our affiliates and service providers who 
help us deliver our services to you, including processing payments and underwriting your policy. We 
may also disclose your information to comply with legal requirements, such as court orders, 
subpoenas, or government investigations. 

Protection of Information: We take reasonable steps to protect your personal information from 
unauthorized access, use, or disclosure. We use industry-standard security measures, such as 
encryption and firewalls, to protect your information. However, no data transmission over the 
internet is 100% secure, and we cannot guarantee the security of your information. 

Your Choices: You have the right to access, correct, or delete your personal information. You can 
also opt-out of receiving marketing materials from us at any time by contacting us at 
info@coastinsurance.co.nz. However, please note that we may still send you emails related to your 
policy. 

Changes to Privacy Statement: We may update this privacy statement from time to time to reflect 
changes in our practices or legal requirements. We encourage you to review this statement 
periodically to stay informed about how we are protecting your information. 

Contact Us: If you have any questions or concerns about our privacy practices or this statement, 
please contact us at info@coastinsurance.co.nz. 

 


